
Thursday, 16 FebruaryThursday, 2 February

O N L I N E  T R A I N I N G
C O U R S E

E-learning training course for
public and technical employees
and for local energy manager

02 and 16 February 2023
from 10:30 to 12:00

Deliverable D.T2.2.2

Welcome greetings and
introduction of the online course

10:30 

Energy transition & renewable
energy sources: state of the art
and future developments, policy
and regulatory framework

10:40 

PV plants management: ordinary
& extraordinary maintenance,
insurance coverage

11:00

Tenders for PV plants design &
installation and energy
efficiency interventions: main
technical and performance
specifications, materials &
products, reference prices

11:20

Q&A: questions from the
participants

11:50

Welcome greetings and
introduction of the online course

10:30 

Renewable Energy Communities
setup: main steps, raising
awareness & citizens
engagement, information desks,
access to funds 

10:40 

Renewable Energy Communities
management: plants
management, energy sharing and
monitoring, economic benefits
redistribution, business models 

11:10

Q&A: questions from the
participants

11:50

Click here to participate
https://meet.google.com/vuj-ckpt-uae 

Click here to participate 
https://meet.google.com/byq-rgyt-pbb   

https://context.reverso.net/traduzione/inglese-italiano/Thursday
https://context.reverso.net/traduzione/inglese-italiano/Thursday
https://meet.google.com/byq-rgyt-pbb

